Author name: Name suppressed
Date of submission: Monday, 9 May 2022

Your submission for this review:

To whom it may concern I am writing to inform you we are quite upset with this increase as we have voiced our disagreement
with the increase before with this Uralla council and they don't seem to care or listen we are on a pension which is fixed they
have already given us a rate rise with the sewage and also rise in water rates, we have lived in Bundarra for quite some time
and there is not much here with all these increases we would not get our money back for our house as these rates are too high
for what is here it's so frustrating to live in this council area at the moment as they will put us under immense pressure we do
not agree with this increase so please say no to their request Distressed rate payer





